
IF YOU RECEIVE A NEGATIVE OR UNCOMMITTED RETURN LETTER 
 
[representative] 
2187 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, DC  20515 
  
October 20, 2014 
  
Dear [representative], 
  
Thank you for your response to my earlier letters [emails] expressing my opposition to the 
EQT/NextEra Mountain Valley pipeline proposed to go through the New River Valley. Although it 
appears that you are addressing my concerns and have [forwarded my letter to EQT], I am 
concerned that you are not doing what we, the citizens of Virginia, are requesting. 
  
The rhetoric your letter contains actually sounds like you have accepted that the pipeline is a fait 
accompli and will go through [Montgomery] county. The paragraph about [restate what was said 
by the representative that you didn’t like] troubles me for several reasons [state your reasons for 
concern].   
  
[representative] you are being asked, as the representative of the [9th] district, to go on record 
opposing the proposed Mountain Valley pipeline through counties in the New River Valley. No 
fancy language is necessary.  Only two words need be spoken. Just say NO PIPELINE. 
  
As you have fiduciary responsibility for citizens in the [x] district I do expect you to represent the 
wishes of your constituents, not the priorities of a large corporation. There is absolutely no 
benefit to the citizens of the New River Valley having this pipeline forced through our land.  As 
our representative we expect you to lead the way in preserving the beautiful New River Valley of 
Virginia and protecting the land, water, habitat and people for the future.  
 
Sincerely, 

 


